
Report of a special time 
Sakagami Kaho & Kawamura Sae 

We went to Edgren High School on 

January 8th. There were many foods 

which we have not seen before in 

Japan. The topics we and the student 

talked about were the artists who we 

liked most and club activities. Because 

the topics were so familiar, we took a photograph together, thought 

we could tell the stories of our hobbies, and sang with them. Over 

time gradually, our talk became lively 

and we made friends with Edgren High 

School students. As for us, it felt like 

time passed really quickly. Also we 

wanted to talk with more students. 

Thought this interchange, we somehow 

talked with them in English, and that 

gave us confidence. However we thought we must be able to speak 

English more. Thank you for everyone who arranged such an 

experience !! 


